
Hello everyone… 

I wanted to send a quick email expressing my concern about the new build beside the Mill on Water 

Street.  Although I commend the developer for attempting to add much-needed homes to our 

downtown core of Galt, I am very disturbed about the height of these buildings.  I understand that we 

are to “grow up” as opposed to “growing out” but I am worried about the flight path for birds, and the 

shadows that this will cast on the river and other homes.  It’s just way too high, and if we allow this then 

it will set precedence for future builds whether they are in the core or not.  I only have to draw your 

attention to the developer’s request to build higher along Water Street near Churchill Park to believe 

that this developer will ask for the same courtesies.  Please help protect our river and our trees and our 

wildlife.   

Thank you, 

Sandy Falkiner 


